
February was an inspiring month. I want to thank the team that put together Valentine’s Date Night. The 

team included Jessica Sheaffer - Chair, Rick Sten, Kathryn Melear, and Jake Miller 

• We had a very successful Valentine’s Date Night – we had close to 100 people at our events, and 

I would like to thank everyone who made this event possible. Thanks to Danelle Andrews and 

Stephanie Maurer for their creativity and expertise.  

• We had super bowl Sunday, and the youth collected hygiene products. We had a truck bed full 

of hygiene products 

• Other faith formation activities continue as scheduled.  


